

Head Teacher: Mr Paul Vine Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Rachel Mellor

Learnington Road, Liverpool, L11 7BT

Tel: 0151 284 7848 Fax: 0151 284 7849 Email: office@learnington.liverpool.sch.uk

www.leamingtonprimary.com



followed by either

WEAR BLUE FOR



Thursday 7th March 2019

Dear parents and carers,

At Leamington, we take road safety extremely seriously and are continuously trying to promote better road safety awareness for our children and families within our local area.

This year, we have decided to show our support to the 'Bobby Colleran Trust' and participate, along with other local schools, in 'Wear Blue for Bobby' day next Wednesday 13th March 2019.

We are asking children to come into school on Wednesday 13th March 2019 wearing something blue to show their support.

This could be something in addition to their school uniform such as blue bobbles, ribbons or socks. Alternatively, children can wear their own blue clothes.

We are **NOT** asking for children to bring a donation into school on this day, however, if you feel that you would like to make a donation to the 'Bobby Colleran Trust' - details are enclosed on this letter.

If you would like to know more about the campaign, please visit: https://thebobbycollerantrust.org.uk/ where you will find all the information.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Boyd **SENCO**















